October 29, 2019

Jonesboro City Council 300 S. Church Street Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re: Ordinance 19:058 Rezoning for Armor Bank

To the Jonesboro City Council:

On August 28, 2019, I, Linda Wofford, attended the neighborhood meeting held by Armor Bank regarding their request to rezone the property at 1402 Highland Drive in Jonesboro for the purpose of building a small bank branch. We were shown conceptual drawings of the proposed structure and parking lot and I was impressed by the project. I had some particular questions regarding the landscaping and I was assured by Chad May, the President and CEO of Armor Bank, that they would be using quality materials for landscaping throughout the property.

Some time after the neighborhood meeting, my husband Lloyd and I met with representatives of Armor Bank again to discuss the proposed project. Armor Bank has been eager to answer any questions or concerns we might have had. We do not object to this rezoning and feel that the Armor Bank branch would be a quality addition to the area.

Linda Wofford

Lloyd Wofford